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The Center has been very active in bringing back activities in the mist of the COVID pandemic.  
Many Covid protocols implemented and monitored by all the clubs helped prevent the spread 
of Covid.   

Thanks to vaccinations, therapeutic medicine and better understanding of how to protect one 
self and others along with the reduced number of cases and hospitalization, we are now in the 
stage to relax our protocols.   

As of today, the only protocol we are asking to continue to follow is keeping an attendance 
sheet for contact tracing purposes.   No mask requirement for all activities and no temperature 
taking upon entering the center.   

HOWEVER, the virus is still with us.  Although we are lifting the COVID protocols requirements 
it is highly recommended to continue to wear mask and practice good hygiene of washing 
your hands frequently and to remind your members not come to the center if feeling ill.    

Going forward, each club will decide how to maintain a safe environment for their members. If 
we experience another large surge in Covid hospitalization, the center may reinstate COVID 
protocols.  

The committee would like to thank everyone for your support and cooperation in keeping 
everyone safe and healthy while attending our center.   

 

Sincerely 

Covid Committee 


